
Breton Drive, Ingleby Barwick

£379,995





Built by 'Bellway' to this large, four bedroom - two
ensuite design, and further enhanced by professional
interior design, which has helped bring a superb family
home that is packed with quality. Delivered with style in
abundance, with feature panelling, bespoke cabinetry,
fitted wardrobes, replaced internal doors and with a
tasteful palette of colours throughout.

Sitting within this small cul-de-sac tucked of the main
street, with a double width front drive, integral garage
and surprisingly large rear garden, that is sure to prove
an attractive quality.

Internally, the quality is immediately obvious as you enter
the welcoming entrance hall, with an inner door to the
garage, cloakroom/WC off, and spacious lounge to the
right. Continuing, you find the impressive open-plan
kitchen/dining/family space, with a kitchen range that
includes a range units and quality surfaces, and built in
appliances with utility off. French doors are centred and
access the rear garden. The first floor brings four great
bedrooms, the superb 'Master' being worthy of special
mention, with a range built-in mirror robes and smart
ensuite. A further ensuite benefits bedroom two, whilst
all bedrooms enjoy fitted robes. The separate family
bathroom is brought to an equally good standard.



Council Tax Band:              E
Tenure:                              Freehold

The Layout

The Location



• Styled and upgraded by professional interior designer

• Spacious 'Bellway' design

• Stunning open-plan kitchen/dining/family space

• Separate independent lounge with bespoke cabinetry

• Impressive 'Master' suite with fitted robes and ensuite

• Further ensuite to bedroom two

• Large plot and enjoying cul-de-sac position



www.ingleby-homes.co.uk
01642 671025 


